Present were Selectmen Dodge, Olson, Mansfield and secretary.

John MacClellan, Sr., John MacClellan, Jr., Arthur Martin and Rocco Civiello were in to discuss upgrading of Hopkins Road. Also present at this meeting was Harold Strong and Lee Murray. Upgrading Hopkins Road consist of 2100'. The two (2) companies agreed to upgrade Hopkins Road. The Planning Board will hire an engineer at the expense of the developer, Colonial Acres to determine the layout of the road, culverts and cost of upgrading.

Paul Stanger came in for information on health insurance for town employees. The library will be submitt an article to the Town Report to change the number of trustees. State law requires an odd number of trustees.

Michael and Kathy Ann Stickney came in to review the easement on the hammerhead turn around.

Louis Maynard questioned the possiblity of the Town paying his charge for sewerage disposal.

Donald Byam came in to review his gravel permit renewal.

Daniel Way was in to see what the plans were for improving McCurdy Road.

Kerwin Sizemore was in to inquire about the position of building inspector.

One (1) bid was received from Agway at \$.6708 per gallon for the yearly fuel supply.

Selectmen signed checks and reviewed other business.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 PM Respectfully submitted Linda L. Sizemore